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ly, both sections of the Club continue to “battle” thmugh largely withaut an
sponsorship which has become increasingly difficult to obtain.

- major disappointing aspect with the Club is our continuing inability to attract
: nteers to fulfil the many tasks required throughout the year to satisfactorily

complete a variety of projects. The filling of Executive and Committee roles is also
becoming increasingly difficult.

~ Grounds and Pavilion / Facilities

% 'JAdditional lighting of the infield has been completed and a big thank-you is extended
to Laurie Hall and others for their contributions.

To Michael Trevorah, Barry Cochrane and others we express a big thank-you for
organising the Scorers Box - a truly professional job.

Kingston Sports Club Inc. is now in existence and holds the Liquor Licence for
Baseball/Hockey.

Bingo (Giadstone Park)

From an initial investment of $50,000 for a half share of the business, the equity is
now around $28,000 and with the dropping of the 3% surcharge (effective
2/7/1996), reduction of debts is expected to further improve dramatically in the next

twelve months.



